
From: Debora Goodworth <debora20@verizon.net> 
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2013 4:36 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Ron Bruno 
Subject: Voluntary dismissal of pending sta request 
 
Dear Mr. Habib,  
  
CBDS shows in "Accepted for Filing" status our STA request file no: BSTA-
20130116ACV.  The repairs  
that required us to make that STA request were completed and, as a 
result, we no longer have a need for  
that STA. 
  
Will you please dismiss or delete BSTA-20130116ACV and update CBDS to 
reflect that this STA is no  
longer outstanding. 
  
Thank you for your assistance with this matter.  Please call the 
undersigned if you have any questions  
about or problems with this request. 
  
Thank you, 
Debra Goodworth, Corporate Secretary 
Bruno Goodworth Network, Inc. 
412 922-9576 


